
I am a resident on Palatine Drive. 
 
Our property abuts the proposed development. 
 
We have had chronic problems with our sewer system since moving into our home in 1993. 
 
This requires bi-yearly management by Busy Service at a cost of $500 per visit. This does 
not include additional labor and/or parts which are needed every year. 
 
We are firmly against connection of the proposed subdivision into our sewer system. 
 
The current system is 30+ years old. 
 
It cannot tolerate further strain. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Michael Dempsey 
11327 Palatine Drive 
 
 


